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269. Letter from Jeffrey Minnette, Sunbeam
Plastics, to Robert Wager, February 23, 1995,
CONFIDENTIAL.

270. Memorandum from Terry L. Kissinger,
EPHA, ‘‘Response to Letter from the
Nonprescription Drug Manufacturers
Association Dated January 3, 1995,’’ February
27, 1995.

271. Requirements for the special
packaging of household products,
opportunity for oral comments, 60 FR 12165,
March 6, 1995.

272. Comments on additional two issues.
On file in the Office of the Secretary, March
7, 1995.

273. Transcript of oral comments—March
16, 1995.

274. Logs of meetings with Coalition for
Responsible Packaging, March 22, 1995,
March 29, 1995, April 5, 1995, April 25,
1995, May 18, 1995 and June 1, 1995.

275. Letter from William Bradley,
Nonprescription Drug Manufacturers
Association, to Suzanne Barone, March 22,
1995.

276. Letter from Ralph Engel, Chemical
Specialties Manufacturers Association, to
Chairman Brown, March 22, 1995.

277. Letter from Coalition for Responsible
Packaging, ‘‘Additional comment on ‘unable-
to-use.’ April 4, 1995.

278. Letter from William Bradley,
Nonprescription Drug Manufacturers
Association, to Suzanne Barone, April 5,
1995.

279. Memorandum from Terry L. Kissinger,
EPHA, ‘‘Response to Letter from the
Nonprescription Drug Manufacturers
Association Dated March 22, 1995,’’ May 5,
1995.

280. Letter from William Bradley,
Nonprescription Drug Manufacturers
Association, to Eric Rubel, May 10, 1995.

281. Memorandum from Terry L. Kissinger,
EPHA, ‘‘Response to Letter from the

Nonprescription Drug Manufacturers
Association Dated April 5, 1995,’’ May 11,
1995.

282. Ward, Richard A, ASTM IA, 38mm CR
cap on 60cc Bottle, Senior Friendly Protocol
Test, Ages 60–75 with Child Resecuring
Verification, Perritt Laboratories, Inc,
Hightstown, NJ, January 30, 1992. Submitted
May 11, 1995 CONFIDENTIAL.

283. Ward, Richard A, ASTM IA, 38mm CR
cap on 60cc Bottle, Senior Friendly Protocol
Test, Ages 18–70 with Child Resecuring
Verification, Perritt Laboratories, Inc.,
No.1085–045, Hightstown, NJ May 20, 1991.
Submitted May 11, 1995 Confidential.

284. Ward, Richard A, ASTM IA, 38mm CR
cap on 60cc Bottle, Senior Friendly Protocol
Test, Ages 60–75 with Child Resecuring
Verification, Perritt Laboratories, Inc,
Hightstown, NJ, May 20, 1991. Submitted
May 11, 1995 CONFIDENTIAL.

285. Johnstone, N, ASTM IA, P/P, 38mm
CR cap on Bottle, Adult Protocol Test, Ages
18–45 with Child Resecuring Verification,
Associated Testing Laboratories, Inc., Wayne,
NJ, T29425–001 April 21, 1992. Submitted
May 11, 1995 CONFIDENTIAL.

286. Letter from Daniel Gerner, Healthcare
Compliance Packaging Council, to Robert
Wager, May 12, 1995.

287. Memorandum from Catherine A.
Sedney, EPHA, ‘‘Responses to Written
Comments on Proposed Revisions to Child-
Resistant Packaging Protocol,’’ May 18, 1995.

288. Memorandum from Eric A. Rubel,
OGC, ‘‘PPPA Protocol Revisions,’’ May 22,
1995.

289. Memorandum from Terry L. Kissinger,
EPHA, ‘‘Comparison of 60–75 Age Range
with Alternate Age Ranges for Adult Protocol
Testing,’’ May 24, 1995.

290. Suzanne Barone, ‘‘Response to
Additional Comments on the Proposal to
Revise the Child-Resistant Packaging Test
Protocols,’’ May 25, 1995.

291. U.S. Population Estimates, by Age
Sex, Race, and Hispanic Origin: 1990 to 1994.
Kevin Deardorff, Frederick Hollmann,
Patricia Montgomery, U.S. Bureau of the
Census.

292. Letter from 25 State Attorneys General
to CPSC Chairman Ann Brown, May 31,
1995.

293. Letter from Coalition for Responsible
Packaging to CPSC General Counsel Eric
Rubel, June 14, 1995.

294. Memorandum of Record, E. Press,
April 11, 1967.

295. Safety Packaging in the ’70’s—
Proceedings of a Conference Sponsored by
the Scientific Development Committee, The
Proprietary Association, December 9, 1970.

296. Letter from Edward Press, M.D., to
Michael Gidding, March 20, 1995.

297. Memorandum from Terry L. Kissinger
to Suzanne Barone, ‘‘Probabilities of Scoring
90 Percent or Higher in Adult Protocol
Testing with a Single Homogeneous Age
Group,’’ June 5, 1995.

298. Memorandum from Ronald L.
Medford and Suzanne Barone to the
Commission, ‘‘Poison Prevention Packaging
Act Protocol Revisions—Sequential Test
Method for Measuring Adult-Use-
Effectiveness,’’ June 6, 1995 (forwarding No.
297).

299. Press release, Coalition for
Responsible Packaging, June 15, 1995.

300. Letter from James D. Cope, President,
NDMA, to CPSC Chairman Ann Brown, June
15, 1994.

301. Letter from Charles Jacobson to CPSC
Chairman Ann Brown, June 16, 1995.

302. Letter from CPSC Chairman Ann
Brown to Charles Jacobson, June 21, 1995.
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